ccrc@web.net, 16:55 10/09/98, No Subject

To: ccrc@web.net

From: PIDEE <pidee@reuna.cl>

Subject:

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

Dear Ms Collins,

We are a Human Rights NGO that works for children, specially those that belong to a family that was a victim of the Chilean Military Dictatorship, and we are very interested in receiving the final report of the work of the Canadian Coalition for the Rights of the Child. Also, if possible, a description of the way you work each Article of the CRC.

Best regards,

Maria Eugenia Rojas Executive Secretary Fundacion PIDEE-CEDIAL

Our postal address is: Casilla 599-11 Santiago Chile

Telephone: (+56 2) 204 2735 Fax: (+56 2) 225 8752

e-mail: pidee@reuna.cl